
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 28th September 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Our School and Parent Association (SAPA) is a group of volunteers who work together to 

raise funds for our school and arrange activities for our children to enjoy. In the past SAPA 

has raised funds to provide IT equipment and to supplement the cost of educational outings.  

I would normally be inviting you to attend a meeting in the coming weeks to discuss ways of 

raising money for our school. This is not possible due to the ongoing pandemic. However, 

there are still ways that you can support SAPA.  

We have registered with easyfundraising.org.uk which is a site you can register with to raise 

money for our school. When registering, if you select St-Gregory’s RC Primary School as your 

cause then every time you shop online through easyfundraising, companies will make a 

small donation to school. It costs you absolutely nothing. Some of the most popular online 

retailers are available eg Amazon, Argos, John Lewis, Marks and Spencer. There is an 

easyfundraising app you can download – it is simple and very easy to use. 

We will also be organising some fundraising events leading up to Christmas and your help is 

much appreciated. 

Thank you for your ongoing support during these difficult times. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs A. Dunne 

St. Gregory’s RC Primary School 
Harton House Road East, South Shields, NE34 6DZ 

Tel: 0191 455 2909 

Email: office@st-gregorys.co.uk 

Website@ www.st-gregorys.co.uk 

Mrs A Dunne 

Headteacher 

 


